MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC MEETING ON THE PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2020/2021 HELD ON TUESDAY, MARCH 17, 2020
The meeting was called to order in the Library by the President, Ms. Hare, at 6:00 p.m.   Mrs. DeBlasi, Mrs. Ziegler, Mr. Hester, Mr. Horowitz, Library Director, Mrs. Nicolazzi, Librarian III, and Mrs. Ledesma, Secretary were present.  Mrs. Schechtel was absent with prior notice.   Three guests were also present.
Mr. Horowitz provided information on the budget for the fiscal year 2020-2021, and the library expansion project to address accessibility issues while complying with the American with Disabilities Act. He produced the library expansion blueprint and explained the need to exceed the tax cap for this one-time $1 million appropriation to support a modest expansion. If approved, the average home assessed at $3500 will be asked to support this expansion with a one-time approximate $107 investment over the standard budget.
At the conclusion of his presentation, Mr. Horowitz asked for questions or comments.

On a motion by Mrs. DeBlasi, seconded by Mrs. Ziegler the meeting was adjourned at 6:32 p.m. 







Respectfully submitted,







Ira T. Hester





            Secretary 
